This message is from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Survivors of Veterans may be eligible for benefits under the PACT Act. The law expands benefits to Veterans exposed to toxics and burn pits while serving. Possible benefits include a monthly compensation, a one-time accrued benefits payment, and a survivors’ pension. Just go to va.gov/pact, or call 1-800-myva-411.
